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Informational Session Announced for New York State Vacant Rental Program in Albion 

Session scheduled for August 13 at 5:00 PM at the Village of Albion Offices 

Albion, N.Y. – Landlords with vacant rental units in the Albion area are invited to attend an 

upcoming informational session for the New York State Vacant Rental Rehabilitation Program, 

hosted by the Village of Albion in partnership with G&G Municipal Consulting and Grant 

Writing. The session will be held on Wednesday, August 13, from 5:00 to 6:00 PM at the 

Village of Albion Offices, located at 35 E Bank Street, Albion, NY 14411. 

This state-funded program is designed to assist property owners in bringing vacant rental units 

back into active use through eligible rehabilitation work, supporting the broader goal of 

increasing access to quality rental housing in the community. During the session, attendees will 

learn about program eligibility requirements, available funding, the application process, and how 

disbursements are handled. 

“This initiative presents an excellent opportunity for landlords to invest in their properties while 
contributing to Albion’s housing stability,” said Jay of G&G Municipal Consulting and Grant 
Writing. “We’re excited to help local property owners understand how to take full advantage of 
the program.” 

All property owners with vacant rental units in the Village of Albion are encouraged to attend. 

No registration is required. 

For questions or additional information, please contact G&G Municipal Consulting and Grant 

Writing at Nichola@ggprocess.com or (585) 368-8866. 

 


